
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DMC NOTES: 
We will have our annual Easter breakfast on April 21st.   
Please see up sheet at the mailboxes. 
 
Address labels are available at the mailboxes, to send a 
note of encouragement to Hunter Ryan: 
Pvt. Ryan, Hunter, Delta Co. 3rd Platoon 
3-13th Infantry Regiment, 4420 Jackson Blvd.  
Fort Jackson, SC, 29207  
 
Please leave all notes for Laura in the black box on her 
desk labeled “Laura’s Inbox” to ensure that she see’s all 
notes left for her. 
 
Please note that the Franconia Conference 
Announcements are posted on the stairway bulletin 
board for your awareness. 
 
A thank-you note from Grace Brenneman- "Thank you 
to everyone who sent me the lovely, lovely birthday 
cards for my 95th birthday! It was wonderful receiving 
them. I do keep you all in my prayers, and I pray that 
God will bless you and encourage you. Thank you 
again!" 
 
A memorial service for Ruth Godshalk is tentatively 
planned for Saturday, June 1st here at DMC. 
 
Meals for Jenni Garrido and her family are 
appreciated. To signup: takethemameal.com, 
password: help. Contact Sandy Landes with any 
questions.  
 
  

Doylestown Mennonite Church 

Upcoming Events 
  

April 8  Trustees Mtg  7:00pm 
April 9  Prayer Together 9:00am 
April 9  Care & Share  9:00am-6:00pm 
April 10  MLT   7:00pm 
April 10  Worship Team Practice 6:45pm 
April 10  Listening Prayer 7:00pm 
April 11  Women’s Book Club 1:30pm 
 

Welcome! 
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People Serving Today: 

 

Greeters/Ushers: Angel Mejias & Sandra Maldonado 
Mary Ellen Schade & Louise Beyer 
 
Worship Leader: Mark Reiff 
 
Offertory: Lois & Freida Myers 
 
Prayer Ushers: Nancy Heacock & Steve Landes  
 
Intercessor:  Karen Fennell 
 
Nursery Worship:  Ronda Histand & Heidi Swartley 
 
Nursery (Sunday School): Nancy Heacock 
 
Preacher: Randy Heacock 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are people on a journey of following Jesus and 
invite you to walk with us. In our desire to be 
authentic, we share our joys and struggles in order 
to both encourage and pray for one another. All are 
welcome to ask questions and participate in our 
activities. Our vision- taking risks with and for Christ- 
continues to shape us. Please feel free to make 
DMC your faith community. 
 

               ~Pastors Randy, KrisAnne, and Sandy 

Sunday School  

11:00-11:45 am 

    Class Location 
 

  Pre-k –Grade 5 
 
 Women’s Book Club 

Basement classroom 
 
Room 201 
 

  Jr./Sr. High Students Room 205 
 
  Sermon Response Class 
 
 Discipleship & Mission 

 
Room 203  
 
Rooms 102-103 

 
 Unity in Christ 
 
   
 

 
Fellowship Hall 
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Groups Meeting at DMC: 
Sunday: 
NA (Basement, 7:00pm) 
 
Monday: 
Achieving Better Control-Diabetes 
(5-6:30 pm, Basement) 
Girl Scouts (Room 201, 6:30pm) 
Tuesday: 
Alanon (Basement, 7:00 pm) 

Notes: Isaiah 43:16-21 & Philippians 3:4-14 
 

What does it mean to believe in the God who does new things? 
 
 
What memories make it hard to believe in a new future? 
 
 
How do we press on to our heavenly calling? 
 

 

 

    

 
 

Stats: 3/31/2019 
 
Attendance:   57 
 
Offering:  $3183.00 
 
 

 

Prayer guide for Sunday, April 7, 2019 
DMC: Our theme for 2019 is Incarnational Living: Being the presence of Jesus in the world.  
 
The Upstairs Prayer room is open for your use whenever you need a quiet space to pray and to “be still” with 
God. There are several resources there for you to use, including a CD player and some helpful prayer guides.  
 
Ruth Godshalk passed away on Tuesday, April 2, at the assisted living facility in Florida where she was living 
since January. Pray for her family and friends as they grieve her passing. Praise God for the many ways Ruth 
showed her love for God and people throughout her life.  
 
Pray for Jenni Garrido to sense God’s presence, comfort and peace of mind as she has been experiencing a lot 
of pain.  
 
Jeff Hamilton died last Sunday eve in a car accident. Jeff grew up here at DMC while living with Ruth and Walter 
Hart. Pray for the family and friends of Jeff. Jeff has two daughters who live in California.   
 
Community: Praise God for the children and families who will attend the puppet show today. Pray that the love 
of Jesus would be experienced for all who attend. Pray also for the groups who will meet in our church building 
this week. Ask God to bless them with his peace. See schedule at the bottom of this page.  
 
Pinebrook: Praise God for the team of nearly 50 volunteers from three churches who worked at Pinebrook last 
Saturday setting up beds, cleaning and doing roof repairs in preparation for guest groups. Pray for each guest to 
receive what God has for them.  
 
Global: Paul and Serena Manickam of Mennonite Mission Network have been working with the Mennonite 
churches in the area around Iquitos, Peru. Recently, their request for visa renewal was denied. Pray for God’s 
comfort and guidance as they discern next steps. 
 

 
Wednesday: 
AA (Basement, 11:30 am) 
 
Thursday:    
OA (Basement, 9:30 am)   
NAMI (2nd floor, 7:00pm) 
Girl Scouts (Basement 6:00pm) 
Thursday Evening Support Group (2nd 
floor, 7:00 pm)  


